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The Arapahoe County Sheriff’s Office  
is investigating numerous reports of  
spare tires being stolen from Dodge  
Ram trucks.  Fasteners are being  
cut to release the tires from underneath  
the trucks, which means the thefts are  
not always immediately noticed. 
 
The trucks have all been parked in 
residential driveways or on  
residential streets. 
 
The geographical area where these  
thefts have been reported is shown  
on the attached map. 
 
 

 
 

If you have any information regarding these crimes, please call the Arapahoe County 
Sheriff’s Office Tip Line at 

 720-874-8477 
To report an in-progress or emergency incident call  

303-795-4711 or 9-1-1 
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